
 

 

Important Dates >>> 

Apple Days >>> 

09/28-10/02 Apple Pie Making Week 

10/03 Apple Day 

10/24 Ghost Tours 

12/05 Tour of Homes 

September 
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Yerman 

Due to Covid-19, 

Apple Days will be 

turned into a virtual 

event on October 3rd. 

However, HASFR 

will still be selling 

slices of pie and ice 

cream at the Custer 

House. Also, pre-sales 

for apple pies will be 

ending September 2nd! 
 

 

 

Each year on Apple Days, the Historical And 

Archeological Society sells Libby Custer's 

famous apple pies. In the early 1980s her 

recipe was found in the walls of the Custer 

house during a time when the building was 

being renovated. We still use the same recipe 

every year to make the pies and they are 

delicious. If you'd like to help make Libby 

Custer's famous apple pies, please contact us 

and sign up to volunteer during Apple Pie 

Making Week! The 2020 Pie Queens welcome 

all ages to help! 

- Kristin Jopling and Katina Jackson 

 

Message From 

Our Pie Queens 


